

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

17 May 2008

Mr. Tim Switzer Vice President, Registry Services NeuStar, Inc. 46000 Center Oaks Plaza Sterling, VA 20166 (Also via fax: +1 571 434 5786)

Dear Mr. Switzer

Thank you for your communication of 13 May 2008, informing ICANN that NeuStar does not at this time intend to increase the price of .BIZ domain names.

Your letter has been posted as correspondence on ICANN's website and may be viewed at $\ensuremath{\mathsf{CANN}}$

http://www.icann.org/correspondence/switzer-to-twomey-13may08.pdf.

Sincerely,

Paul Twomey President & CEO

had 2 Loromey

CC: Mr. Peter Dengate-Thrush, Chairman, ICANN Board

Mr. Craig Schwartz, Chief gTLD Registry Liaison